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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

District 3 Scheduled for Tree Trimming 

 
In accordance with the three-year tree trimming cycle implemented by the City in 2017, District Three is 
scheduled to receive tree trimming services in July 2018, beginning the second year of the City’s tree 
trimming cycle.   
 
For reference, District Three consists of properties located in the area between Artesia Boulevard and 
183rd Street, from the eastern city limit (east of Norwalk Boulevard) to Pioneer Boulevard.  
 
District 4 will be scheduled for trimming later this year.   
 
To find out which district your property is located in, click on the Tree Maintenance Map below. 
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http://cityofartesia.us/DocumentCenter/View/2343

